
Mailing Address 
P.O. Box 7442 
San Francisco, CA  94120 

Pacific Gas and 
Electric Company TM 
  

VIA E-MAIL October 25, 2021 

Caroline Thomas Jacobs 
Director, Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 
California Natural Resources Agency 
715 P Street, 20th Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
Docket #2021-SCAs 

RE:  AGREEMENT OF PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY TO 
IMPLEMENT THE RECOMMENDATIONS OF THE FINAL SAFETY 
CULTURE ASSESSMENT REPORT 

Dear Director Thomas Jacobs: 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) appreciates the Office of Energy Infrastructure 
Safety’s (Energy Safety) efforts to prepare the 2021 annual safety culture assessments conducted 
pursuant to Public Utilities Code Section 8389(d)(4).  Pursuant to Public Utilities Code 
Section 8389(e)(2), PG&E may satisfy the “good standing” requirement for purposes of its 
annual safety certification request by agreeing to implement the findings of its annual safety 
culture assessment, if applicable.  Energy Safety’s letter of October 6, 2021, enclosing PG&E’s 
2021 Safety Culture Assessment Report, instructs PG&E to document its agreement for purposes 
of Section 8389(e)(2) via a letter submitted to Energy Safety. 

By this letter, PG&E agrees to implement all of the findings and recommendations for 
improvement of the Safety Culture Assessment Report for PG&E.  PG&E further expresses its 
commitment to work with DEKRA and Energy Safety regarding their implementation. 

Very truly yours, /

Adam Wright 
Executive Vice President, 
Operations and Chief Operating Officer  


